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    THE SPIRIT 

 

 

Black History Show  

Congratulations to the stu-
dents who performed in the 
Black History Show. The 
show was very good.  Thanks 
to the Arts team for a fine Per-
formance. 

 
 
8th Grade Activities 

8th grade activities will begin 
soon.  All 8th graders should 
have applied for the high 
school of their choice.  Stu-
dents not applying for their 
choice will automatically be 
assigned to their neighbor-
hood high school.  Additional-
ly all 8th graders that qualify 
for promotion should have 
paid dues by now.  Please see 
Mrs. Jerrell for additional 8th 
grade information. 

 Carr Lane’s  
Review & Revision 

Carr Lane will host its annual Review 
& Revision of our Parental Involve-
ment Plan & School Compact.  This 
special meeting will be held at Carr 
Lane on Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at 
8:30 a.m. All parents are welcome. 
Please RSVP to Mr. Phillips. 

 

Etiquette for the Carr Lane Theatre 

How to Watch a Show 

Carr Lane performances are fun 

events that celebrate the talents of 

our school’s community.  We want 

everyone to have fun but there are a 

few rules to keep in mind while 

watching the show… 

 Enter the theater quietly 

 Turn off ALL cell phones, watch 

alarms, and anything that makes 

noise before the show starts. 

 Only leave your seat when it’s an 

emergency.  

 Move quickly and wait to return 

to your seat during applause but 

not during the performance. 

 Do not leave your seat to take a 

photograph or video. 

 Do not talk during the perfor-

mance. 

 Do not yell or shout either during 

the performance or for the per-

former. 

 Do not wave to performers dur-

ing the performance. 

 Do not unwrap candy wrappers 

or noisy items during the perfor-

mance. 

 Please save applause for appro-

priate moments. 

 Stay until the end. 

SCHOOL MOTTO:  “Where We Get Smart Through The 

Important Dates 

March 1-7 

National School  

Social Workers Week 

 March 5 

6th grade field trip 

March 8 

Morehouse College Glee Club 

@ Carr Lane 

March 10 

SLPS Choir Adjudication 

@  Carr Lane 8:00 a.m.   

Parent –Teacher Conferences 

@ Carr Lane 2:30 pm—5:45 pm 

March 11 

SLPS Band Adjudications 

@ Central VPA High 8:00 a.m. 

Parent –Teacher Conferences 

@ Carr Lane 2:30 pm—5:45 pm 

March 13 

8th Grade Activity 

March 16-20 

Spring Break 

March 24 

Carr Lane Review & Revision 

Community Meeting  

Wells Fargo VIP #2 

 

Mr. Young, Principal 

Ms. Gross, Asst. Principal 

Parent Conferences 

The St. Louis Public Schools 

will host their Annual Parent 

Teacher Conferences on 

Tuesday, March 10, 2020 

and Wednesday, March 11, 

2020. Conferences will be 

held from 2:30 pm—5:45 

p.m. each day.  Both days 

will be normal school days. 



 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Paying Kindness Forward 
Carr Lane School  hosted ‘Paying Kindness Forward”  Family Night, February 7, 2020 from 6:00 
p.m. until 7:30 p.m. for Carr Lane families. The family activities included Family Feud, Family CPR, 
Giveaways and dinner. Special thanks to Ms. Hagler the sponsor. 

. 

 

 

Girls Empowerment Field Trip 
Selected students from Girls Empowerment Program visited the National Chess Club on Thursday, 
February 26, 2020. The students toured the Club and participated in a chess tournament.  It was an 
enjoyable learning experience for all of the students.  Thanks to Mrs. Lockley and all staff members 
who volunteered. 

 

 

NHL All Star Student Day 
50, 8th grade student attended an activity during the National Hockey Association All Star Week. 

Student participated in a STEM activity with representatives of the league. The activity took place at 
Union Station. 

 

 

 

 

Carr Lane Cell Phone Guidelines 
 

Cell phones and electronic devices are not permitted in the St. Louis Public 

Schools, however Carr Lane administration and staff allow students to keep their 

cell phones if the guidelines are followed.  Please turn in all cell phones during AM 

advisory to the teacher and retrieve it back at the PM advisory.  If a student is seen 

with a cell phone it will be confiscated and parents will have to pick it up.  We are 

willing to work with families but students must follow the guidelines extended by 

Carr Lane School. 

 


